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Dear Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

This bill is overkill. Currently the FAA, oil companies, and many other organizations are
working on a solution to the removal of lead in aviation fuels. We all want to see this happen,
but mandating sudden death to Aviation Gas is not the method to do this. This is because  it
doesn't provide for delays that could occur in the process, which could have a severe
detrimental effect on the entire aviation community. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Alan M. Kellogg
Commander, United States Navy
Retired
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